
NEWSLETTER               

  20th September 2022 
Resilience Honesty Respect Responsibility Aim High Team Spirit 

And Finally… 
A polite reminder Please could you keep your child in the car until 8.50am until a member of staff is present to receive them on the 

yard.  
Mrs Lawrenson still needs your bottle tops for the ‘Mosaic’ that is being created by classes in school. 

 
 
 
 

Ashley Action! 

 
Welcome back! We would like to welcome everyone back to school and extend a special welcome to all of our new students and their families. Staff 
are looking forward to another exciting year of learning at Ashley High School. We would also like to extend a welcome to our new staff members: 

Mr. Rob Jenkins (Assistant Head/Science Coordinator), Mrs Danielle Evans (Teaching Assistant) and Mrs Lauren Kirwan (Teaching 
Assistant/Emotional Support Assistant). 

Congratulations to our former Year 11 students on passing their GCSE exams. May you keep achieving such remarkable success! 
Past student Tom Norris has been awarded the Social Mobility Award in a prestigious ceremony at the House of Lords. Tom, who has spent his own 
life negotiating his way with autism, has been recognised by upReach for his own personal determination and success as well as his dedication as a 

Liberation Officer at DMU, helping others with autism overcome barriers to succeed. Well done Tom! 
6th Form students were visited by MyBnk, a UK charity that delivers innovative, high impact and high energy programmes covering topics such as 
saving, budgeting, debt and public and student finance. Students will receive information over the next couple of weeks as part of their Preparing 

for Adulthood sessions 
During the summer holidays, Naomi from Animal Teach visited school to give an exciting and informative talk about some of the exotic animals we 
may never come face to face with. Students had the opportunity to handle hissing cockroaches, stick insects, beetles, snakes, chameleons and even 

a tarantula! 
An unloved piece of land at school has been transformed into a glorious vegetable plot, which was part of 6th Form Vocational studies group. So far, 

students have picked potatoes, cauliflowers and we have some enormous pumpkins ready for the Halloween festivities! 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

           

 

 
 

Student Of The Week 
 
 

7LA -   W.Jones 
7SA –   C.Whitmarsh 
8MS –   M.Cole 
8JF -   A.Smith-Underwood    

 9KD –  W.Parkinson 
9JO -   M.Vickery 
9AK -   E.Parry 
  


